
September 11, 1985 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, September 11, 1985 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on 

Hoffman Home Road.  Jim Neth was not present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 The subdivision plan of David Robertson was re-approved since it was not recorded 

in the allotted time.   

 Thank you’s were read from Adams Co. Office for Aging, Adams County Public 

Library, Gettysburg Sr. Center, SPCA, for our annual donations.   

 A letter was read from Dean Shultz concerning sewage problems on Wilson 

Clapsaddle’s property.   

 Supervisors Vs. Milburn Harris hearing to be held on 9/26/85 at 10:00 a.m. at JP 

Carr’s Office.   

 Black top has been finished on Schwartz Road and one-half mile of Long Road.  

Now working on Miller and Updyke Road installing base for next year’s road project.   

 Mower bearing now being replaced in main gearbox.   

 Salt Shed is now complete.   

 Hand rails have been installed on the bridge across Alloways Creek on Updyke 

Road.   

 Snyder to contact D.W. Miller and order road signs that need replaced.   

 Budget time again!!  Supervisors to work on 1986 budget for our November 

meeting.   

 Secretary to pay Cumberland Township Fireman’s Comp. Insurance based on the 

fee schedule minus 20% dividends.   

 Meeting Adjourned at 8:15 p.m.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


